
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Malcolm Smith

Rules Reform Committee Announces Recommendations Aimed At

Increasing Senate Effectiveness

MALCOLM A. SMITH  April 20, 2009



Image not found or type unknown

The Temporary Committee for Rules Reform released a report outlining a package of

recommendations on how best to change the way the Senate operates. To learn more, go to

the Committee's page.

http://nysenate.gov/committee/temporary-committee-rules-and-administration-reform. 

